Hedie Fire Protection District 1

Renular Meeating

The Hodge Five Protection District 1 Board of Commissioners’ met in regular session Monday,
May 18, 2020 at 6:00 pm at the fire station in North Hodge.

The meating was called to order at §:00 pim by Chairman Ralph Laffitie.
Chairman Laffitte opened the meeting with prayer.

Prasant: Robbie Howard commissioner, Ralph Laffitte commissioner and Hal Mims
cammissioner,

Guests: Chief Michaal Heard

Comments from Guests: None

Amendments’ te agenda: None

Approval of agenda: Approved on 2 motion by Mims and second by Howard

Approval of minutes: The minutes of the meeting of March 16, 2020 were approved on a
motion by Howard and second by Mims.

Review and approval of expenditures and collections: The board reviewed and approved the
statement of expenditures and collections for March and April 2020 on a motion by Mims and

second by Howard.
Old Business: None

New Business: None

Current unpaid parcels, 2019/2020 152

 Previous years unpaid parcels, 2014/ 2019 437




Fire Chief Repoit

Chief Michael Heard reported 1 diill on P.P.E., 5 EMS calls and one tree down. Chief Heard
stated they are exercising extra precautions due to COVID-18. The Fire Marshalls office
provided suits, masks, gloves and glasses Tor all fire fighters. The Chief stated he is awaiting
progress on the sale of the old one ton truck previously approved as excess equipment. The
board determined the request for bid should be sent to the local newspaper as soon as

possible.

Chairman Laffitte stated the next meeting will be June 15, 2020 at 6:00 PM.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:31 prm on a motion by Mims

and second by Howard.




